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From: barrie bissett 
Sent: 07 January 2023 21:33
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Lympstone planning

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

As a resident of Lympstone I would strongly object to the 500 houses planned for the village. The plans will have a 
major impact on the health and the wellbeing of the residents of the village. The services are already stretched 
without putting further pressure on the school, surgery, roads, flooding, sewage and the potential for  flooding is 
already too high without building 500 houses causing more pressure through the village as it has no where else to 
go. Also the pressure on the environment of the river would be put under great strain. The village and the 
surrounding area would be changed for ever. Changing an area of outstanding beauty forever.  
Please consider my observations  
Barrie Bissett 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


